
We are wholeheartedly in agreement with the necessity for this action.  Last year, we were highly offended
to receive unsolicited pornographic spam, and called the local police, who informed us there was nothing
illegal about it at the time.  We chose to change our e-mail address, which has thus far successfully
deterred any further obnoxious intrusions. We have no idea how these people accessed our e-mail
address in the first place, but certainly we support the action that they be required to identify themselves
and provide a way to get off their list. Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  

Sincerely, 

Dan and Pam Gannon
MT


